
To: Roswell City Council 

Re: 1220 Oakhaven Drive 

Driveway enhancement/ improvement 

 

Dear Council Members, 

 I would like to request the council’s approval to complete an additional driveway at 1220 Oakhaven 

Drive.  The current ingress and egress is very limited in its functionality and is unsafe when exiting the 

property.  

I understand that the city’s guidelines for improvements, such as circular or horseshoe type driveways 

are limited to properties with minimum 200’ of road frontage.  Due to only having 150’ of road front, I 

request permission to complete this additional driveway. 

The home on the property was constructed in 1968 and has recently undergone external renovations 

including new siding and windows/doors. The requested driveway improvement will allow safe and 

adequate ingress and egress to this beautiful property. It will also provide space for parking, therefore 

keeping parked autos off of Oakhaven Drive. 

I am including pictures and a drawing of my plan along with plan review comments from the City of 

Roswell’s Transportation Dept.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Jefferson M. Lovell  (managing member) 

Patricia T. Martin  (manager) 

Blissful Endeavors, LLC   

 


